MESQUITE

January 4, 2024

ADDENDUM NO. 2

CONSTRUCTION MANAGER AT RISK (CMAR) SERVICES FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF NEW FIRE
STATION NO. 8

RFP 2023-137

Bidders are directed to revise and incorporate into their bid the following change(s) in bid specifications:

REVISION/CLARIFICATION:

e The construction budget for this project is 11.5 million.

If you should have any other questions, do not hesitate to contact the Purchasing Office at 972-216-6201.
R
// J

Ryan Williams, CPPB
Manager of Purchasing

ACCEPTANCE:

We, the undersigned, do hereby acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 to RFP No. 2023-137.
Construction Manager at Risk (CMaR) Services for the Construction of New Fire Station No. 8 and agree to the
instructions herein written.

Company Name

Authorized Signature

Date



